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GGAA Newsletter  October 2019 

Dear Plotholder, 

Five  issues in this newsletter.  Potatoes, polytunnels, rubbish, rent and shop 

closure.  

1. If you would like to order a large quality of seed potatoes this autumn 

your order needs to be with Anna on 07765 923106 or by email at 

feldmanfamily@mail.com  by the 15 October 2019 or tell someone in 

the shop.  

We will not hold any 25kg sacks in stock so you need to  pre-order 

these NOW.  

Ask friends, uncles, grannies or anyone who may want them and get 

their order to Anna. We will have plenty of 2kg bags in stock which do 

not need pre-ordering. 

Varieties available: 

Kestral, Desiree, King Edwards, Red Duke of York, Pentland Javelin, 

International Kidney, Charlotte, Pink Fir Apples & Maris Piper 

  

2. We have recently had some issues with polytunnels, particularly with 

them blowing away with the possibility of them blowing onto the Hendon 

Way.  Should you want to install a polytunnel please contact Sara or any 

member of the committee to discuss its size, its location, its fixing and 

why you think you need it. This is in the rules  in our handbook. You 
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should all have had a copy, but it can also be seen on our website  

  

3. We have noticed that some plotholders are accumulating rubbish on 

their plots again following the amnesty last year.  We spent £2400 

clearing rubbish last year and cannot continue spending this much 

money. Please take your rubbish away and dispose of it elsewhere. You 

brought onto the site so you are capable of removing it.  

  

4. Rent notices for next year will be sent out in November. Payment is due 

before 1 January 2020. Please pay promptly, thanks.  

  

5. The allotment shop will be closed on Sat 21 December 2019 through to 

Sunday 12 January 2020 inclusive. It will reopen on Saturday 18th 

January 2020. 

Don't forget that winter opening times are:  

October to March: 

Saturday 1.30pm to 3pm,  

Sunday 11.30am to 1pm 
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You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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